
Owasco Elementary School 
“The Big Hoot” 

Upcoming Events 

Monday 10/10/22                                         
No School - Columbus Day 

Wednesday 10/12/22                      
OPT Hop-Skip-Jump-a-Thon 

Pledges need to be handed in to 
classroom teachers 10/10/22 

Friday 10/14/22                                   
School Pictures                           

Homecoming vs. Whitesboro at 
6:30pm 

Wednesday 10/19/22                           
Unity Day Wear ORANGE 

Tuesday 10/25/22                                     
District Jump Rope Contest                      

at 3:30pm 

10/23/22-10/31/22                             
Red Ribbon Week 

October 2022 

Like us on      

Owasco Elementary School  

Look for the...  

Contact us:  Main Office (315) 255-8721  
Fax (315) 282-2788                                                

School Nurse (315) 255-8725 

Janae and Khloe wearing 

what they bought at Ms. 

Aversa’s Hoot Loot Kindness 

Shop! 

Mrs. Chadderdon’s third graders show their excitement after 
finding out they can sit with their friends at lunch this year! 

After reading Lebron James’ book,             
“I promise,” Mrs. Chadderdon’s third 

graders worked together to brainstorm 
ways to make their classroom a great 

place to learn. Students then collectively 
decided on the “Big 3” that they pledge 

to do each and every school day.                       
Be Kind • Be Safe • Be Respectful  

                                                                               
Here are a couple pictures from             

Mrs. Murphy/Ms. Genkos classroom of 
Stella and Arden sharing their Mercy 
Watson library books with the class. 
They were so brave to read for their 
classmates and did such a great job!   
Afterward, the kids shared compli-
ments with them!  It was adorable!  



Fall is in 
the Air! 

Naomi Hernandez 
and Joseph Plis             
using the apple 
peeler/slicer/corer 
to make applesauce 
in Ms. West and 
Mrs. Corey's room, 
during a fun filled 
lesson about apples!  

 

 

Here are some pictures of my favorite 

writing piece that I do at the                            

beginning of each year with my                      

students. It is a family favorite                   

project. The students pick what they 

personally think is "the best part of 

them" and  reflect on the reasons why.                                               

~ Ms. Buckley, 4th Grade 

Mrs. Roberts’ fifth graders learned interesting ideas and facts about each other's names, in our 
morning community circle.  This helped our brainstorming for our upcoming Personal Narrative                         
Writing Assessment.  Mrs Roberts’ and Mrs. Tabone’s (K) classrooms connected through,     
Chrysanthemum, a book by author Kevin Henke.  The fifth graders guided the Kindergartners to 
color and identify the letters in their name. They can’t wait to see each other again next week!  

C 

U 

R 

R 

I 

C 

U 

L 

U 

M 

C 

O 

M 

M 

U 

N 

I 

T 

Y 

Students in Ms. Bouley’s                            
Kindergarten class had a                    
Popcorn Kindness Party!                     
Students are working hard               

to show kindness daily! Ms Stoker’s 2nd  graders and                
Mrs Gabak’s 5th graders came              

together to build pumpkin candy 
structures. At the end, a 5th grader 

read to the whole group. Buddy 
classes encourage building                     

community, creating  relationships 
and modeling positive behavior.   


